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Dear Planning Inspectorate,

| am very concerned that the examination of the application for Sizewell C may be ending soon,
despite many outstanding issues surrounding its construction, working life and beyond.

In the 1980s i was dismayed that despite "Tomorrow's World' showing imagination and hope for what
solutions science might be able to offer for climate change, we were persisting in spending more and
more on a fundamentally unsafe, dirty alternative to fossil fuels.

| asked myself at the time why we couldn't spend a lot more on R&D for green energies, like solar,
wind and wave?

Sizewell C specifically is set to be sited in an area already subject to costal erosion. Further sea level
rises will only exacerbate problems associated with climate change and the safe operation of the
power station.

There are also the effects on the local habitat to consider and the associate flora and fauna.

With minimal gains for the local economy - if any - the project just doesn't seem to have many net
benefits and at the very least the examination process should be extended.

Regards,

Mr T White.
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